
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday service & Fall Festival - come in your costumes 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
October 29, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for our Sunday service and Fall Festival. Feel free to come 

dressed in your costumes or put them on between service and the festival. Pastor Mike will be giving the 

message on Giving Grace, which is part of the ongoing series on, "Lessons Learned on the Path." 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. God and all of creation have been 

awaiting the true children, but what does it mean to truly be a child of God. Why do we have True 

Children's Day? Pastor Adonia shares this message on what it means for us to be God's children and what 

it means for God to be our parent. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, 

please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

THIS WEEK'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 
 

Join us tomorrow for our annual Fall Festival! We look forward to seeing all of your amazing costumes 

and we have fun activities planned as well. 

 



 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Sungduk and Christi Morales on the birth of their baby boy on October 27 at 3:58am. 

He weighed 6lbs 14oz and measured 20.5". Mom and baby are healthy and home again. We will be 

sending out a meal train signup soon, so please consider signing up when that comes out. 

 

 
 

The next couple's date night will be Saturday, November 5th. Once again, our elder's and community 

members are investing into our young families by providing this opportunity. Please RSVP by November 

2. Tips are also welcome for our teens that are helping. 

 



 

 

 
 

Check out this new weekly podcast with first-hand testimonies from a wide variety of people on why they 

joined the Unification movement. You can find it anywhere podcasts are shared or use this link to find out 

more. 

 

 
 

This week, we concluded our annual session of the Marriage Course. A big thank you to everyone that 

helped make it happen, from the hosts, the cooks, the babysitters, we couldn't have done it without you. 

 

 
 

We are still in need of one or two volunteers for our Preschool Sunday School class. If you are able to 

volunteer once or twice a month to support this class, it would be a huge help. Please talk to the pastors if 

you are interested. 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your 

understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine 

Principle and the Bible relate with each 

other. 

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP 

Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 

to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more 

details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible 

Study" or join using the zoom link. 

787199 is the passcode if needed. 


